
ROMAN WAY FORUM Monday 21st February

6:00pm St Pauls Church Hall Smannell Road Andover

1. Introductions and apologies 
(Cllr Len Gates Test Valley Borough Council)

2. Handover to new Forum chair – Cllr Barbara Carpenter (Andover Town 
Council)

3. Appointment of secretary for the meeting

4. Traffic Management and the effect of the Augusta Park MDA on traffic in the 
Roman Way area. 
(Ray Alborough, Senior Transportation Engineer, Test Valley Borough 
Council)

5. Residents comments and questions on highway repairs and maintenance 
(Dave Irving Highways Manager, Hampshire Highways West and County 
Councillor Mrs Pam Mutton)

6. Notes of meeting  held on Saturday 15th January
(Cllr Mrs Carpenter)

7. Any other business

8. Date of next meeting – Saturday 26th March, 15:00 – 17:00.

9. Close of meeting – 19:30


